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                      March 15, 2018 
 

 Information Letter no. 8-2018 

 
 
 
Dear Member Federations,  
 
 
the FIE offers again to all federations a support for one fencer to participate at 
the Senior European Championships in Novi Sad (SRB) scheduled on date                 
16 - 21 June 2018. 
 
I have to confirm to the FIE your participation that is why I kindly ask you for your 
confirmation which I need to receive before 30.03.2018. 
 
 
Thank you in advance for your prompt response. 

 
 
 

  Best regards, 
 
 
 

 
…………………………… 

           Jacek SŁUPSKI   
         Secretary General  
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